
           FACT SHEET 
Victory Road 

Pavement Preservation 
Project No. 0001(726)/CFHWY00672

Project Scope 
The State of Alaska Department of Transportation and Public Facilities (DOT&PF) is proposing to 
resurface Victory Road from the intersection of the Glenn Highway to the Victory Bible Camp entrance. 
Additional work may include:  

 Evaluating the structural section
 Improving drainage facilities, including ditches and culverts

o Evaluating downstream impacts to the Glenn Highway
 Dig-outs
 Replacement or installation of:

o Guardrail and guardrail end treatments
o Signs, roadside hardware, and striping

 Relocating or adjusting utilities
 Vegetation clearing and grubbing

The purpose of the proposed project is to improve safety, extend the service life of the roadway, and 
reduce maintenance costs on Victory Road. The existing roadway is cracked and deteriorating due to 
erosion and settling. This project is to be constructed with the northern phase of the Glenn Highway 
MP 66.5 to 92 Pavement Preservation project.  

Current Status 
Preliminary design work and environmental analysis has begun and is expected to continue through 
2022    

Schedule 
Preliminary Design – Spring 2022 through Fall 2022 
Final Design – Winter 2022 through Spring 2024 
Construction – Summer 2024 

* Construction schedule is dependent on many factors including the progress of the Glenn Highway 
Pavement Preservation project and availability of funding.

For more information 
Please contact the project team with questions, concerns, comments, or compliments. 

Contact Information

Kristina Busch, P.E. 
Project Manager 
DOT&PF, Highway Design 
Tel: (907) 269-0567 
E-mail: kristina.busch @alaska.gov




